Thank You

THE FMCC PINK LADIES DAY

AKA Scating

126 Mills Street

Welshpool WA 6106

Dear Stuart,

Just a note to say thank you so much for your kind donation of our beautiful marquee which made our day look and feel so elegant. We were thrilled beyond words.

The ladies had a wonderful day and we are thrilled to announce that we raised \$2500.00 for the Breast Cancer Foundation of Western Australia.

This would not have been possible if it wasn't for people like yourselves who have donated so generously. I hope we can secure your services for our 2010 luncheon.

Once again a big thank you,

Best Regards

Kerri Wilkinson

Organizer.

